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New Preventive Services Billing Instructions Published 

Nevada Medicaid providers are reimbursed for preventive medicine services for men, women and children 

as recommended by the U.S. Preventive Services Task Force (USPSTF).  The new Preventive Services Billing 

Instructions present an overview of preventive health services, hyperlinks to Nevada Medicaid policy, 

covered services, non-covered services, prior authorization requirements and billing instructions.  The 

instructions also include service grades, definitions and suggestions for practice, and certainty levels 

regarding net benefits. 

The new Preventive Services Billing Instructions are located on the Providers Billing Information webpage 

under Billing Instructions (by Service Type). 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_Billing_Preventive_Services.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/BillingInfo.aspx

